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June 11, 2021 

Colleagues, 
  
As you know, Gov. Newsom’s administration has announced that on June 15 
California is slated for a full reopening. We have been in close communication with the 
governor’s office as well as state public health and emergency management agencies 
throughout the pandemic.  

This letter is to pass along changes to the emergency regulatory framework that has 
guided us through the crisis. Generally speaking, the state will sunset industry-specific 
guidance, including that for higher education.  

As we move to reope
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capacity and full occupancy in residence halls. Other mechanisms, such as masks, 
vaccines, ventilation – should be looked to for ongoing safety measures.  

Finally, there have been numerous inquiries about college athletics. The governor’s 
office recommends using the NCAA Resocialization of College Sports guidance for 
resuming sports practice and competition, including determination of risk levels and 
prevention, mitigation and treatment of COVID-19 for student-athletes. 


